
Year 6 Leavers! 
 

Wow, what an incredible show!  
The children worked so well as a team to bring their amazing production together so quickly.   

We had super props made especially for the show & staging it at the Cotswold Playhouse really showed it 
off with all the lighting and sound effects.  A very big thank you to all the people that helped make it 

possible & gave up so much of their time and to the parents for their support.   
 

There is a link if you wish to watch the production.   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TPeWk4dWAFI 

 
 

"Matilda was such a fun experience, everyone was so amazing, even though we had very little time.   
We were very nervous, but in the end it went amazingly well.  I will never forget it."  Phoebe 

 
"It was really exciting doing the Year 6 production.  I loved every moment and especially the times when 

Esme accidentally set off the siren on the megaphone!" Faye 
 

"It was amazing, being Miss Trunchball was the best and I wasn't scared at all.  I've found out that I 
love acting.  I hope everyone watching the production enjoyed it, I know I did."  Esme  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TPeWk4dWAFI
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Dates for your diary 

 July 

19th  Last Day of Term 6! 

 September 

2nd INSET DAY 

3rd Term 1 begins 

 
Tesco Token Scheme 

The Tesco token scheme will be continuing throughout the summer  
holidays. We are doing really well so far!  

Please continue to add to the token collection and help us  
secure the maximum prize of £1500 

 
September Sizzle 

The PTFA are busy planning for our annual September Sizzle.  
If you fancy having a clear out over the summer holidays we would 

love donations of GOOD CONDITION: 
Teddies 

Bric a brc 
Clothing 

Toys 
Books 

 
We will have a couple of dedicated drop off days during the holidays, 

these will be announced via whatsapp. 
 

Lastly, we would like to wish you all a very relaxing and  
fun filled summer! 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

